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The Leverett Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan Committee is currently 
updating the Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan for Leverett, in 
partnership with the Franklin Regional Council of Governments 
(FRCOG) Planning Department.  Once the updated Plan is approved 
by FEMA and adopted by the Town, the Town will be eligible for state 
and Federal grant monies to fund pre- and post-disaster mitigation 
projects. 
 
The purpose of this Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan update is to identify 
natural and other hazards that may impact the community; conduct 
a risk assessment to identify infrastructure at the highest risk for 
being damaged by hazards; inventory and assess current Town 
hazard mitigation policies, programs, and regulations; and identify 
action steps to prevent damage to property and loss of life.  
 
The Leverett Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan Committee will meet 
several times to compile new and updated information for the Plan.  
All meetings of the Committee are open to the public; meeting 
notices and agendas can be found at the Leverett Town Offices 
located at 9 Montague Road, Leverett, MA 01054 or on the Town’s 
website https://leverett.ma.us.   
 
To find out more about this project and how you can become 
involved, please contact Kimberly Noake MacPhee, FRCOG Land Use 
and Natural Resources Program Manager, at (413) 774-3167 x130 or 
kmacphee@frcog.org . 
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